
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
ONLINE RAMP REGISTRATION FOR 

THE 2023-24 SEASON 
IS COMING SOON! 

KEEP YOUR EYES ON 
WWW.MITCHELLRINGETTE.COM 

AND OUR 

“MITCHELL STINGERS RINGETTE” 
FACEBOOK PAGE FOR UPDATES. 

 

New to Ringette? 
 

The Mitchell Stingers welcome newcomers to all of our 
teams, no ringette experience necessary. 

Give the FASTEST GAME ON ICE a try next season! 
 

Any questions contact;  
presidentmitchellringette@gmail.com 

http://www.mitchellringette.com/
mailto:presidentmitchellringette@gmail.com

